
        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF NERSA’S DECISION TO PUBLISH MUNICIPAL ELECTRICITY TARIFF 

APPLICATIONS FOR THE 2024/25 FINANCIAL YEAR 

 

The National Energy Regulator of South Africa (NERSA) is a regulatory authority 

established as a juristic person in terms of section 3 of the National Energy Regulator Act, 

2004 (Act No. 40 of 2004). NERSA’s mandate is to regulate the electricity, piped-gas and 

petroleum pipelines industries in terms of the Electricity Regulation Act, 2006 (Act No. 4 

of 2006), the Gas Act, 2001 (Act No. 48 of 2001) and the Petroleum Pipelines Act, 2003 

(Act No. 60 of 2003).  

 

The Energy Regulator at its meeting held on 16 May 2024 resolved on a consultation 

process to be followed for the Municipal tariff approval process. NERSA will follow the 

notice and comment consultation process. All tariff applications will be published on the 

NERSA website and social media platforms in order to solicit written comments from 

affected parties. NERSA’s decision will be made, taking into account written comments 

from the affected stakeholders and analysis performed by NERSA officials. 

 

Below is a list of tariff applications received to date: 

 

Name of the Licensee 

1. Bergrivier Municipality  

2. Cape Agulhas Municipality 

3. Cederberg Municipality 

4. City of Cape Town Municipality 

5. City of Mbombela Municipality 

6. Drakenstein Municipality 

7. Dr Beyers Naude Municipality 

8. Ephraim Mogale Municipality 

9. Kouga  Municipality 

10. Koukamma Municipality 

11. Langeberg  Municipality 

12. Msukaligwa  Municipality 

13. Mafube Municipality 

14. Matzikama Municipality 
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15. Merafong City Municipality 

16. Oudtshohoorn Municipality 

17. Overstrand Municipality 

18. Rand West City Municipality 

19. Saldanha Bay  Municipality 

20. Sol Plaatje Municipality 

21. Swartland  Municipality 

22. Swellendam Municipality 

23. Thaba Chweu Municipality 

24. Theewaterskloof Municipality 

25. Umsobomvu Municipality 

26. Uphongolo Municipality 

27. Vleesbaai Municipality 

28. Witzenberg Municipality 

 

NERSA invites all stakeholders to make their comments on the published tariff 

applications for the FY2024/25 to the following email address: 

municcomments@nersa.org.za on or before 17 June 2024. 

 

The applications are available on NERSA’s website at www.nersa.org.za under 

Electricity>Consultation> Notices. 
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